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Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
Special Weather Statement issued 

for the area 

 
(Kahnawake – 13, Onerahtókha/ April 2018) The Public 
Safety Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
inform the community that Environment Canada has issued 
a special weather statement predicting that a winter storm 
will hit the province of Quebec on Sunday and Monday, 
including the vicinity of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Snow changing over to freezing rain is a likely scenario and 
the storm will continue on Monday with heavy snow, freezing 
rain and strong winds. However, the exact track of the 
system could still vary. Motorists are advised to take caution 
while traveling and be sure to have a roadside kit in the case 
of an emergency. 
 
For more information on how to prepare for storms, please 
visit www.kahnawake.com/beprepared or contact the Public 
Safety Unit at (450) 632-0635. 
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http://www.kahnawake.com/org/cpu/beprepared/

